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Nancy M. Daugherty, CHP 
Editor, CHP News 
511 N. Bermont 
Lafayette, CO 80026 

W: 303-740-3880 FAX: 303-740-270S 
H: 303-673-0283 

Please note new work and FAX nmnbers 

1994 ABHP Exam Results 

T he American Board of Health Physics (ABHP) will be 
meeting 18 and 19 November to discuss the results of 

the 1994 ABHP Certification Exam. Letters announcing the 
results will be mailed to candidates approximately two 
weeks later. 

New Job (and phones) 
for the CHP News Editor 

H ere we go again. Previous changes in work phone 
numbers for the "CHP Comer"/CHP News Editor 

have involved shifting office locations for my job at the 
Department of Energy's Rocky Flats Plant. Effective 1 
August, the new phone numbers given at the top of this 
column reflect a complete change in employer. I have 
accepted a position with Woodward-Clyde Federal Services 
at their Denver office location. The home phone number 
and address remain the same. -Nancy Daugherty 

Hold the Presses! 

D eadline for submitting letters or articles for the 
December 1994 CHP News is 1 October. 

Responses to Lee Booth's suggestion to require periodic 
retesting in order to maintain certification are of particular 
interest. Address contributions to Nancy Daugherty at the 
address given above. 

ABHP Certification Exam 

A pplications for the 1995 Exam must be postmarked no 
later than 1S January 199S. Please note Secretariat's 

new address on the masthead of this issue of the Newslet-
ter. • 


